
 

Request for Qualifications  

For 

Audit Services 

 

The Sanford Housing Authority is accepting proposals from qualified CPA firms to provide 

audit services for the three (3) fiscal year end periods beginning September 30, 2024, and 

ending with September 30, 2027; an additional two (2) year option is available.  Proposals 

must be received by 5PM, Tuesday, January 16, 2024, at 317 Chatham Street, Sanford, NC 

27330.  Please send emails to mgoodson@sha-nc.org. for additional questions concerning 

this Request for Qualifications. 
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